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AAG Caldwell Dispels Rumors of “Yates Certification” Requirement

On March 3, 2016, DOJ Criminal Division's Assistant Attorney General Leslie Caldwell addressed recent media
reports claiming that companies under investigation by DOJ will soon need to certify their full disclosure of
certain documents as a prerequisite to obtaining a settlement agreement with the Department. Caldwell
addressed—and dismissed—the rumored certification requirement while speaking on a panel at the American
Bar Association's 30th Annual National Institute on White Collar Crime in San Diego. Click here to continue
reading.
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